
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
     

 

11.1.24. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are very excited to be doing our sponsored walk on Thursday 8th February. Here are a few 

more details for you: 

 

We will be leaving school around 10am and returning at around 2/2:30 depending on when we 

leave West Dean. This means the children will need a packed lunch to eat while we are at West 

Dean. Please could you provide a packed lunch in a named bag. We will drive these up in the 

morning so that the children don’t have to carry them. If you would like a packed lunch provided 

by Chartwells, please can you order this online by changing what you have ordered. This will need 

to be done by MIDNIGHT ON 25th JANUARY. 

 

The children will need to wear their school jumper and polo shirt but please can we suggest warm 

trousers and sensible shoes/wellies. It is likely to be muddy but their shoes need to be comfortable 

enough for a longer walk and wellies are not always the most comfortable. They will also need to 

bring their water bottles with them too. These will be carried by their designated adult. 

 

The children will need some stamina to complete the wall and we are beginning to prepare their 

mindsets now in order for them to know that it will be a challenge but one they will feel brilliant 

about when they have achieved it. We will be taking some biscuits and fruit to keep us moving. 

 

Again, if you are free to join us we would love as many people as possible to walk. Please let me 

know if you are free. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Ali Totman 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

I agree that my child can walk to West Dean and back for the sponsored walk on 8th February. 

 

Child’s name ___________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Signed _______________________________________________________________ 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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